
Saint Teresa School 

March 10, 2023 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 

students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 

community, where all are challenged to learn and live 

by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 

develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 

for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 

• Monday, March 13 
o Second Trimester Ends 

• Monday, March 20 
o Spring Pictures 

• Thursday, March 23 
o School wide concert/assembly 

• Friday, March 24 
o Distance Learning Day (Professional Development)  

• Sunday, March 26 
o Cowboy Bowling Party 

o NEASC visit begins. They will be here until Wednesday, March 29 

• Thursday, March 30 
o NO HOT LUNCH AVAILABLE 

• Friday, March 31 
o NO HOT LUNCH AVAILABLE 

o Enrollment through FACTS should be completed 

• Thursday, June 15 
o Order your uniforms for next school year to receive 20% off! 

 

 

 

Principal Update 

Good afternoon, 

Happy Friday! The flu and cold have been going around and both Ms. Mansfield and Mrs. Pereira are out sick 

today. We apologize for the shorter newsletter this week. Things should be back to normal next Friday! 

Today, we had a special pep rally for our basketball teams! It was so great to see all our students support our 

teams by dressing in our school colors and cheering them on! The cheerleaders and basketball players did a 

walkthrough of the school, and all the other students were able to give them an awesome sendoff for their big 

games on Saturday! We invite all our families to attend the games. The schedule is below (please read, it has been 

updated).  



                      

Today, we also had a special pizza party for the students who submitted their reading logs on time and had the 

most reading minutes logged last week. It was a great time to celebrate their hard work! Thank you to parents for 

encouraging their children to read every day! 

Just a friendly reminder to complete the re-enrollment on FACTS for next school year. If you need any assistance 

please email me at sdandurand@stteresapawtucket.org or call the school at 401-726-1414. 

We are still looking for a soccer coach for grades 4 and 5  - if you know anyone who may be interested please ask 

them to contact Kelly Bonner at kbonner@stteresapawtucket.org. Any students who are still interested in 

registering for volleyball or soccer are encouraged to have their paperwork in by Wednesday, March 15. I am 

attaching the paperwork to this email.  

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Shelly Dandurand 
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Cowboy Bowling Party for Saint 

Teresa School Boys! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Saint Teresa Basketball 

Schedule 

GGD1: Girls Grammar Division 

      BJD2: Boys Junior Division 2                                     BJD1: Boys Junior Division 1 

 

 

Pictured above is the BGD1  

 

Pictured above is the BJD2  

Date Team Time Location 

Saturday, March 11 

3-5th Grade Boys 
8th Grade Boys 
6th Grade Boys 
Girls Team 

11:00 am 
12:15 pm 
1:30 pm 
11:15 am 

LaSalle 
LaSalle 
LaSalle 
Mount Saint Charles 





 
 

 

Donnelly’s Uniforms 

Although it may seem far away, we want to invite families to start ordering their school uniforms through Donnelly’s 

before June 15th to take advantage of their 20% early bird discount! 

 

 



 

Ugly Duckling Open Audition for 

Ocean State Ballet! 

 

 

 

 



March Lunch Menu 

Please note that going forward, only hamburgers are available. There is no more cheeseburger option!  

 
 

140 Woodhaven Road, Pawtucket, RI 02861 
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